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Dear Parents, Students and Teachers, 

We hope this newsletter finds you safe and well. We are pleased that all students have 
settled well into their  learning in the first semester.   
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 Existing students DO NOT need to complete an enrolment 
form, payment will suffice for enrolment.  

 In order to retain a placement for your child and help the 
school with allocating classes and resources effectively, early 
payment is strongly recommended.  As demand is 
particularly strong for Kindergarten classes, failure to pay by 
the end of Semester 1 might result in a loss of placement for 
Semester 2.  

 Method of payment is only available via direct deposit or transfer into our school’s bank 
accounts. Payment must be made to the designated bank account for each school branch 
(account details below). Cash payment or cheques will NOT be accepted.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

North Shore Branch Account Cherrybrook Branch Account Epping Branch Account 

Name of Account: AMMI 
BSB No.: 082-204 
Account No.: 87-827-9636 

Name of Account: AMMI 
BSB No.: 082-204 
Account No.: 87-831-9298 

Name of Account: AMMI 
BSB No.: 082-204 
Account No.: 87-845-1416 

Ambassadors Multicultural Chinese School 
 

Enrolment for Semester 2 commences 12th June, 
Payment is due by 15th July 2023. 

 

 Please include the student’s full name and class in the payment 
description. 

 Once a deposit or transfer has been completed, a deposit or 
transfer summary must be sent to ammiamcs@gmail.com  to 
complete the enrolment procedure.  

 School fees are $270 (age under 18) and $300 (age 18 or over)  
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Mid-Year Examinations:  
 Epping and Cherrybrook Branches: 17th June 2023 
 North Shore Branch: 18th June 2023 
 
Term Dates:  
Term 2 concludes:   
24th June 2023 - Epping & Cherrybrook Branches 
25th June 2023 - North Shore Branch 
 
Term 3 commences:  
22nd July 2023 - Epping & Cherrybrook Branches 
23rd July 2023 -  North Shore Branch 
 

 

Chinese Calligraphy Competition 2023:  
The Chinese Calligraphy Competition 2023  
organised by the Chinese Education Council of NSW  
will be held on Saturday 29th July 2023  
at Northmead CAPA High School .   
There are two groups of competition:  

1. Using Traditional Chinese Calligraphy Pen 
2. Using Pencil or Ball-Point Pen.  

Students can choose to participate in one particular group or  
in both groups of competition.  
Registration fee will be $10 per group of competition.  
Students who are interested in participating in the competition should 
contact their school principal for more information and registration 
form.   Registration will be closed on Sunday 25th June 2023.  
 
 

The National Chinese Eisteddfod 2023: 
 
 

We have just received news from the organizing committee of the National 
Chinese Eisteddfod that the original venue of the Eisteddfod in September 
this year has been changed, and the date and venue of the event are yet 
to be confirmed.   
 
In order to give enough time for participants to prepare for the Eisteddfod, 
students who intend to participate in the individual recitation can request 
recitation materials from the principal of your branch school  
as soon as possible.   
 
The school will keep you informed with the latest information 
regarding the Eisteddfod once it is available. Please keep  
an eye out for the school’s announcement. Thank you.  
  


